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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240

July 3, 1974

tdllard Deck
P. 0. Box 1047
Eunice, Hew Mexico 88231

Dear Mr. Deck:

The recently submitted Form C-116 for vour Seale Federal No. 4
located in Unit N of Section 34, T-20-S, R-36-E, Eumont Pool,
indicated the gas-oil ratio to be 380,000 cubic feet of gas to
1 barrel of oil. The well will, therefore, be reclassified as
a gas well in the Rumont Pool.

You are directed to shut in the well until a gas allowable can
be assigned. Prior to assigning the gas allowable we must have
notification from the gas transporter that the gas 1is being
separately metered.

Our file for this well shows the gas purchaser to be Phillips
Petroleum Company. If this reclassification from oil to gas
causes a change of transporter to occur, then please file Form
C-104 designating the transporter.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1

me
cc-Phillips Pet. Co.
Odessa, Texas
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